
 
 

FDIC Proposes Bank Merger Policy Revisions: Our Key Takeaways

By Andrew Karp
Partner | Financial Regula�on

By Chris van Heerden
Director | Fund Finance

On March 21, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corpora�on published for comment a
proposal to revise its Statement of Policy on Bank Merger Transac�ons. In a recent
Client & Friends Memo authored by Andrew Karp and Chris Van Heerden, we focus
on how if adopted as proposed, the proposal would modify the Statement of Policy
substan�ally, effec�vely crea�ng an en�rely new policy.

Read more here. 

https://www.cadwalader.com/
https://www.cadwalader.com/fin-news/index.php
https://www.cadwalader.com/professionals/andrew-karp
mailto:christopher.vanheerden@cwt.com
https://www.cadwalader.com/resources/clients-friends-memos
https://www.cadwalader.com/resources/clients-friends-memos/fdic-proposes-bank-merger-policy-revisions-our-key-takeaways-

